UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

October 6, 2016

Ms. Tammy Monday
2025 Battelle Boulevard
Richland, WA 99354

Dear Ms. Monday:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), is returning without further action, the
applications IW022/05 and XW012/05 (enclosed), for license amendments to: 1) change the
licensee’s point of contact; 2) change the foreign suppliers name from Atomic Energy of Canada
Limited to Canadian Nuclear Laboratories; 3) remove reference to Waste Classification as
defined in CFR 61.55 and reference to Table A2 values of 49 CFR 173.435 from the waste
description; and 4) change the date of expiration from September 30, 2017 to September 3,
2022.

The reason for the return, as discussed in a telephone conversation with you on September 29,
2016, is that the NRC determined that the applications are incomplete. There were no
descriptions of the Class B waste your company intended to export and import, and as a result,
the Federal Register Notice made available to the public for comment did not adequately
describe the type of radioactive material being requested for export/import.

Please submit a revised application in order to apply for an amendment to IW022/04, and
XW012/04. If you have additional questions regarding this application or letter, please contact
Ms. Andrea Jones at (301) 287-9072.

Sin eely
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Peter J.H ghorst
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Applications for Export and Import Licenses XW012/05 and IW022/05

cc w/enclosures:

H. Rodriguez, NRC/NMSS K. Strangis, DOE/NNSA O. Bukharin, NRC/NSIR
S. Aguilar, NRC/NMSS R. DeLaBarre, DOS E. Sauls, DTRA

S. Clagett, DOC P. Dessaules, DOE/NNSA R. Bennette, DHS/CBP
O. Toigo, DHS/CBP J. Norles, DOE/NNSA M. Wong, NRC/NMSS
D. Reinholz, CNSC E. Fordham, NW Compact L. Walters, SE Compact

S. Anderson, State of UT D. Schults, State of TN R. Goorevich, DOE



